
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Chillingham         Term : Spring 2 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

 

In Chillingham we have had a busy half 

term continuing our Space topic. We have 

been working on our English skills through 

massage and sensory space stories and 

shared the stories at our desks. For World 

Book Day we dressed in our pyjamas, 

listened to the story book ‘Ten in a Bed’ 

and acted it out.  

  

In Maths we are continuing to develop our 

understanding of number through songs 

and cooking, as well as individual activities 

at our desks. For music, we have been 

singing different rhymes and playing 

instruments to them, for example making a 

sound for thunder. We have been 

experiencing different festivals in RE and 

explored colour for the Festival of Colour 

called Holi.  

 

We have also been busy practising our life 

skills and our social skills during inclusion 

with Conway. 

 

Finally, in Science week we worked with 

different classes exploring chemical 

reactions while making volcanos.  

  

       
 

    
    

    
   
 
   

Dates to remember: 

 

Last day of this term is Thursday 29th March. 

Start of next term is Monday 16th April.  

  


